

Ragnar Relay Race to Benefit Friends of G&P

Calling all runners! The Friends of Graham & Parks are looking to sponsor a team of 12 runners (and 2 shuttle van drivers) to participate in Ragnar Relay —an annual 200 Mile relay race across CAPE COD, May 8-9, 2020! This race is an incredible opportunity to experience the beauty of the Cape while raising funds for our school! Each runner takes 3 legs (can be rationed by ability), running across beautiful coastal landscapes to the finish line: a party on Smuggler's Beach. ANYONE INTERESTED PLEASE EMAIL carynmohan@gmail.com FOR MORE DETAILS BEFORE NOVEMBER 1ST!

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK!



https://www.facebook.com/FriendsofGandP/

Search facebook for "Friends of Graham and Parks" or @FriendsofGandP

INVITE OTHERS TO LIKE US TOO!